
April 11th, 2023

To whom it may concern,

We as an organization, Purdue University Men’s Rugby Club, have been in contact with SOK
Global Sports regarding their proposed plans working with the City of Indianapolis Parks and
Recreation department to rehabilitate the Kuntz Sports Complex on West 16th Street.

On top of the various youth and professional opportunities potentially provided by this facility,
Indianapolis is a central location for BIG10 teams and this facility could serve as a hub for
championships, tournaments, and neutral site games. We would be interested, subject to rental
rates, in hosting matches at this facility.

We offer our full support to SOK Global Sports and the City of Indianapolis in bringing this
project to life.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Smith

President, Purdue Men’s Rugby


